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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
OCTOBER 22, 2018

CONTACT: Jenee Lacy
Administrative Assistant
508-347-2500 x2

STURBRIDGE BOARD OF SELECTMEN INVITES COMMUNITY TO PROVIDE
INPUT ON NEXT TOWN ADMINISTRATOR AT NOVEMBER 1 SESSION

STURBRIDGE,MA - The Sturbridge Board of Selectmen is pleased to invite residents to a
November 1 Community Forum to share their thoughts on the qualifications, skills, and
characteristics they would like Sturbridge's next Town Administrator to possess.

The Community Forum is scheduled for:

Date: Thursday, November 1
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Location: Sturbridge Town Hall

308 Main Street
Memorial Hall

"We are very interested in hearing residents' recommendations regarding the expertise,
qualifications, and characteristics they would like to see in their next Town Administrator," said
Mary Blanchard, Chairman of the Sturbridge Board of Selectmen. "It is important that
Sturbridge's citizens are an integral part of the Town Administrator selection process."

The Town has hired the consulting firm Community Paradigm Associates to assist in the search
process. Representatives from the firm, including Principal Bernard Lynch, will attend the
community session.

For more information on the Community Forum, please contact SturbridgeAdministrative
Assistant Jenee Lacy at 508-347-2500 x2.
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